

Congratulations to the following students who have graduated from Progress monitoring -Blake DeGrave, Kora Ross, Harper Charles, Hunter Flannagan, Deklan TeBeest, Jameson Arnold, Xander

FFA leadership contests will be hosted here tomorrow. Students should change into official dress right after 5th hour. Opening ceremonies and welcome will begin at 1:45 pm. FFA members are reminded to bring a snack for the snack table.

Students in grades 8-11 will be touring NWTC on Friday. They'll be leaving campus at around 8:30. The tour includes lunch, and students will be back around 12:20 or so. Grades 8-9 will ride with Mike and grades 10-11 with Tom.

Tomorrow, the juniors will be taking a practice SAT test with Mr. Eichhorn from 8:20-until 11:55.

Any student entering grades 9 through 12 next fall that are interested or intend on playing football either varsity or possibly at the JV level are encouraged to attend an organizational meeting next Thursday the 30th in the high school library at 11:30 am.

Seniors, if you are planning on attending Bay College at the Iron Mountain campus, please see Jen in the office for a scholarship paper.
